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Dear Elspeth,
There is a question on notice that is highlighted in our transcript.
Whilst the question is a good one, it would take some time to analyse our data to provide the answer.
As we are a commercial entity, there would also be a cost involved in undertaking this exercise.
We believe that in the subsequent conversation between us and the chair after the initial question was
posed to us, we jointly agreed that this would be better undertaken as a separate project (perhaps
being engaged by a government department).
Please can you confirm that we do not have to provide any further information.
Kind Regards,
Howard 
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